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On December 21, Deputy Chairman of the Cabinet of Ministers of Turkmenistan,
Nokerguly Ataguliyev, reported to President Serdar Berdimuhamedov at a cabinet
meeting about the national and international exhibitions, conferences, and
business forums planned for the next year.

The Vice Premier emphasized that the upcoming events are aimed at informing the global
community about Turkmenistan’s achievements in various sectors and attracting
investments and innovative technologies to the country’s economy. Ataguliyev also
presented the draft List of Planned Events for the President’s consideration.

Serdar Berdimuhamedov approved the aforementioned list and gave the Vice Premier the
necessary instructions. The President highlighted the importance of the work being done to
widely publicize Turkmenistan’s successes internationally and to expand trade and
economic relations.


